
Building Inspections - RE: 300 Fore Street, 1st floor and Basement renovations 

Application No: 201502472

From: Building Inspections [mailto:buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 2:36 PM
To: Josef Chalat <azimuthblu@gmail.com>
Cc: 'Anthony Newton' <ANewton@ciee.org>
Subject: Re: 300 Fore Street, 1st floor and Basement renovations

Could you provide a permit # you are referencing?  There is a few on here for this property.

>>> Josef Chalat <azimuthblu@gmail.com> 11/18/2015 2:27 PM >>>
Hello:

My client, CIEE,  has requested that the application for a building permit for the 1st floor and Basement 
renovation be withdrawn from consideration.  Please let me know what, if any, portion of the permit fee can 
be refunded

Let me know if you have any questions.

Joe 

Josef Chalat, Architect

327 Ocean House Road, 
Cape Elizabeth, Maine  04107
mobile:   207 318 3234

Maine Licensed Architect
email: AzimuthBlu@gmail.com

From: Josef Chalat <azimuthblu@gmail.com>
To: "'Building Inspections'" <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 11/18/2015 2:37 PM
Subject: RE: 300 Fore Street, 1st floor and Basement renovations
CC: "'Anthony Newton'" <ANewton@ciee.org>
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